
GRIZZLIES AT HOME

Kindergarten 
registration for the 
fall is still happening 

online. Visit the 
Gilchrist website 

(scroll down under 
the slide show) for 
more information.

Snap a pic and share what 
you’re learning at home using 

#gesgrizzliesathome.

Spring is sprouting!  Use 
the template in your email 
to make a bean sprout in 

your window.  Simply 
wrap a bean in a damp 
paper towel, drop it in a 
Ziploc bag, tape bag to 

sprout house cut out, and 
tape to window!

Lost and Found
Personal belongings lost 

at school? Don’t worry, 

we will hold lost and 

found items until we 

return to campus.

Check out 
lunch doodles 

with author Mo 
Willems on You 

Tube!

Thank you to all the 
families that were able 

to pick up student 
materials If you were 

not, items will be saved 
until campus reopens.


